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Hurt & Proffitt’s Geotechnical Department recently invested in a new track mounted drill rig and 
International support truck.  The new track mounted drill rig is a CME-55 equipped with rubber tracks 
and is outfitted with an auto-hammer, hollow stem augers and has rock coring capabilities.  It is ideal for 
accessing sites with minimal impact to the site and can be used on uneven ground and wooded areas, 
where truck or trailer rigs have difficulty accessing.  The support truck is outfitted with a 500 gallon 
water tank and a trailer for hauling the drill rig.   
 
Production on sites is increased due to the enhanced capabilities of the new drill rig. 
 
 


